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*Grad Sweaters are up on School Cash Online to be ordered. Get your grad sweater before it’s too late! * 
 
The cafeteria will be open today at lunch with limited items. Come get them while they last (pizza, wraps, 
cookies, and cinnamon buns) 
 
 
Clothing  

• Are you looking for something to do over the holidays? Why not clear out your closets! Get rid of your 
unwanted clothing by donating them to the schools’ clothing drive. We have many community members 
in need to can put your gently used clothing to good use! 

• The clothing drive will run from December 2nd to January 31. Look for the clothing drive boxes located 
around the school. 

 
 
Hockey  

• The Varsity Boys’ Hockey team headed to Bowmanville yesterday for their 3rd league game of the 
season. Bowmanville took the lead in the first and held a 3-1 lead in the second. PPHS tied it up to force 
overtime. Although the Rebels lost the shoot out, they still chalked up one point for the standings. Way to 
go, Rebels!   

 
 
Library 

• Are you a reader? Are you competitive? Have you participated in the Battle of the Books before? Want to 
find out more? Anyone interested in competing in this year’s White Pine Battle of the Books is invited to 
come to the library today at lunch. 

 
 
Music 

• Congratulations to all our PPHS instrumentalists and vocalists on their fantastic performances last 
evening. You can be so proud of how far you have come since the beginning of the year! Enjoy a WELL-
DESERVED rest this holiday season, and we’ll see you all in the new year.  

• Staff, the Music department has some cheese left over from our sale. If you are interested in buying 
some for your party table this holiday, please drop by the music office to see what is available. First 
come, first served. 

 
 
Student Council 

• Many thanks to our amazing staff and students who took the time to show school spirit and decorate their 
doors. Pictures can be found on PPHS’s Rebels Instagram and our PPHS student council Instagram. We 
had festive trees, a Grinchy theme, snowmen, festive lights, fun Santas and many bright and colourful 
doors! The winner is Room 231 Mrs. Ks class! Thank you to all who participated from Student Council!  


